
Olney Middle School

A note from Mr Young- 
This week seems to have flown by, the pupils have been 
involved in many different activities, and this culminates 
this evening with our Year5 and 6  basketball team 
playing in the MK finals- we wish them all the best. 

With Christmas fast approaching. Please look out for 
letters, texts, emails etc, as we try to make sure you are 
kept up to speed as much as possible- Plans are fully 
underway for the whole school trip to Planet Ice, our 
productions, carol service and even Christmas lunch - If 
you feel you have missed any information please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office.  
Best wishes  Mr Young

A note from Mr Palmer - 
TT Rockstars-You will have received a parent 
handbook yesterday for a fantastic resource that the 
school has purchased. TT Rockstars is a proven way to 
help inspire children to learn their times tables with 
greater accuracy and fluency. The children can practise 
using worksheets, playing games online or downloading 
the app. Whilst this is not compulsory, we would 
encourage all children to spend a short amount of time 
each day to try and improve their times tables 
knowledge.

Mr Palmer - Maths Subject Leader

Friday 24th November 2017
Our value for the half term is PEACE

Important upcoming dates:

● Carol Concert 11/12/17
● Planet Ice 13/12/17
● Christmas Lunch 14/12/17
● Last Day of Term Friday 15/12/17
● Spring Term starts Wednesday 3/01/18

Best class attendance: 
Year 3 / 4: 4TB
Year 5 / 6: 6KT: 

Minion of the week……

The ‘minion of the week’ award is given to a child who 
has demonstrated good use of the school's values: 
Ready, Respectful and Safe.

This weeks minion is…..Tommy (3OB)

My favourite lesson is maths, I like to do really hard 
missing number problems. I enjoy going to clubs, on a 
Tuesday lunchtime I go to Art Club run by Mrs O’Leary, 
this week we made whales out of paper plates. 

I was really excited and proud when I was nominated for 
Minion of the week. 

House Cup winner: 
Mann

Tidy Classroom award: 
Year 3 / 4: 3JB
Year 5 / 6:  6JH

Following on from the success of our recent Google Expedition 
days, we would like to build our own Google headsets.
https://goo.gl/ct1wf6

However, to do this we would need 15 smart phones in order 
to access the content. If you have an old smartphone you no 
longer need and would like to support the school with this new 
venture, then please give your old 'wiped' smartphone without 
the sim card to the office for the attention of Mrs Brogan.
Not only would we be able to use the phones for Google 
Expeditions, but the pupils could use them as cameras during 
computing lessons and across the curriculum.
Many thanks for your continued support.


